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To the Honorable the Commissioner of Agriculture :

Dear Sir,—I have pleasure in transmitting to you the Nineteenth Annual Report 
of the Fruit Growers’ Association of Ontario, a volume containing an immense amount 
of the most valuable information on the subjects of fruit, flowers and forestry.

Three public meetings for discussion have been held during the year, continuing for 
two days each. A most careful report of these meetings has been made by the aid of an 
able stenographer, which will, no doubt, aid materially in the progress and development of 
horticulture and sylviculture in our country.

A volume of The Canadian Horticulturist for 1887 also accompanies this Report, a 
monthly journal which is highly appreciated by the members of our Association as a 
medium of communicating individual experience in practical horticulture.

Trusting that the earnest efforts of the past year may be esteemed worthy of your 
approval,

I have the honour to be, Sir,
Your most obedient servant,

L WOOLVERTON,
Secretary.


